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As the Chapter year comes to a close, we are looking to end the year strong in the North Region. We

will have our final region meeting of the year at the San Jose Country Club on September 9" where we

will be hosted by Rocky Staples and his staff. Our education a very entertaining and information filled
beverage service education will be provided by Michael “Bumby” Bombard. Make sure you bring as
many of your Food and Beverage staff as you can for this fun session.

At the end of September, the 26" to the 28", the Chapter will be holding the final Summer Conference
of 2015 at Long Boat Key Club. There is once again great education and networking opportunities for all.
The first two meetings this summer have been very well attended, with a lot of great education,
camaraderie, and networking. Hope to see a lot of you there.

This is also a time of the year for change. At the end of the chapter year, at the final Summer
Conference, my term as North Region Director will be ending and Bruno Couturier’s two year term will
begin as our next North Region Director. | would like to thank the entire North Region for your support
these past two years and | ask that you support Bruno as he embarks on his term.




